RIGHT OF SUBJECTS OF GOVERNMENT DATA

“TENNESSEN WARNING”

In accordance with the Minnesota Government Data Practices Act, the Olmsted County Property
Records and Licensing Department, as the legal successor of the County Auditor’s office, is
required to inform you of your rights as they pertain to the information collected about you.
Public information is that information which is available the general public; private information
is that information which is available to you, not to the public; and confidential information is
that information which is not available to you or the public. The information we collect from you
is either public or private. The separation of that information is as follows:

Public: Name of applicant
Private: all other information collected on application

The information required from you is according to law. The use of the private data is necessary
for the issuance of said licenses failure to provide this information will mean that your
application cannot be processed. Persons whom this information may be shared include:

1. Property Records and Licensing Personnel

2. County Attorney

3. Attorney General or MN state agencies responsible for licensing
4

Law Enforcement Officer

Unless otherwise authorized by state statute or federal law, the Government agencies utilizing

the reported private data must also treat the information as private.
A copy of this notice will be provided to you upon request.

| HAVE READ AND UNDERSTAND THE ABOVE INFORMATION REGARDING MY
RIGHTS AS A SUBJECT OF GOVERNMENT DATA.

(Signature) (Date)



